












August 20, 2007
Melbourne Hamfest

PO Box 1004

Melbourne, FL 32902-1004
Judy Danko
Discount Products

8381 Devoe St

Jacksonville, FL 32220

Dear Judy,
The 42nd Melbourne Hamfest and Florida State ARRL Convention will be held the weekend of October 13-14, 2007.   You have traditionally rented the ten swap tables numbered 119-128 in the front of the east room.  I am trying to give preference to our commercial vendors and our returning customers who leased larger areas from us in the past.  
It is always a pleasure to see you at the hamfest.  We are getting out early packages to all our returning and prospective vendors and hope to make this event the best in several years.
I am not sure how much stuff you still have to sell, but if you are interested in the ten tables you have used in the past, you can rent them for as in the past for $200 and I will include two complementary entry/prize tickets.  If you attend and have something suitable for a door prize that would be very much appreciated. 
We hope that you will give favorable consideration to attending the Melbourne Hamfest again.  If you have any questions, you can contact us via email at hamfest2007@pcars.org. You can also call me directly on my cell phone at 321-223-2988.

Sincerely,

Jan A. Heise, K4QD

Melbourne Hamfest Chairman
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